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Audit of Accounts: Year Ended 31st March, 2019
Notice of Public Rights

Regulations 9, 10, 14, & 15 of the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 

NOTICE is given that from the 31st May 2019 to the 12th July 2019 inclusive, between 9.00 am and 5.00 pm, Monday to Friday, any person interested may inspect and make copies of the accounts of Lancashire Combined Fire Authority for the year ended the 31st March 2019, and all books, deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts relating to them.  The accounts and other documents will be available for inspection at the offices at which they are normally kept, or otherwise by arrangement; application should be made as follows:

Lancashire Combined Fire Authority – Telephone: The Treasurer to the Authority on 01772 866804. Email: financedept@lancsfirerescue.org.uk 

Questions may be received at Fire Headquarters, Preston, by arrangement with the appointed auditor, Grant Thornton UK LLP, 4 Hardman Square, Spinningfields, Manchester M3 3EB (Tel. 0161 953 6900), to whom requests for this purpose should be addressed. Written notice of a proposed objection and its grounds must also be sent to the auditor at the address given above.  A copy of that notice must be sent to the relevant Authority at the address below:

	M Nolan
Clerk to the Lancashire Combined Fire Authority
Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service Headquarters
Garstang Road
Fulwood
Preston  PR2 3LH





	
